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 Hello 

Excitement is building for our first Hannah More family swim session of the year tomorrow 

evening. If you can’t make it this week, we have another swim session next Saturday and 

tickets will be available from Monday. There will also be two sessions in June and two in July. 

I am looking forward to going tomorrow and being part of the fun! 

Year 6 have had a busy week and completed their SATs tests. We have been really proud of all 

of them, especially when some of the papers were particularly challenging. There have been 

a lot of articles in the news about the Reading paper and the amount that children had to 

read in one hour. Next week, many of Year 6 will be going on camp to Barton hill and we 

hope they have a wonderful time and enjoy all of the activities. Those that are staying in 

school are going to be doing a wide range of activities as well.  

MarvellousMe has been well received by the children and we have seen an increase in the 

amount of house points (thumbs up) that are being given out. We are working hard to get 

everybody signed up and if you are still having difficulties, please let us know. Hopefully you 

are getting lots of information about children’s learning. We are keen to learn more about 

our parents views about homework and the help the school gives parents to support children 

with their learning. We will have a parent voice meeting in the last week of term. I will 

confirm the time.  

Next Thursday is our Hannah More cultural celebration day. The children will be able to talk 

about their own cultures and cultural links and learn from each other. At the end of the day 

there will be a special assembly at 2.45 and then a chance to bring and share food after 

school in the sports hall. We have families with links to many 

countries and cultures and would love to see these 

represented at the event. Hopefully, we will see many of you 

there!  

Enjoy the weekend and for the first time in weeks… See you 

on Monday! Don’t forget More fun Monday – all children will 

be in clubs until 3.45.  

Mr Hawkins 



Watch the next episode of ‘Hannah 

More Newsdesk’ video at https://

vimeo.com/826218503/1a67ffa5e0 

Thanks to the Year 4 team! 

https://vimeo.com/826218503/1a67ffa5e0
https://vimeo.com/826218503/1a67ffa5e0


Colourful creations from parents craft 

and chat session 

Lots of fun at Skipping and Street Dance Workshop! 

After school playground games in the sunshine for Reception! 

Child, parents and staff planning our new playground with Touchwood 





MONDAYS 

FRIDAYS 





THURSDAYS 



We had a great PTA meeting last week—planning lots of stuff for the summer! 

If you are interested in coming along to the next meeting, please let us know! 

We hope all those 

going tomorrow 

have a great time! 



Sign up via the QR 

code! 

Limited spaces—all 

welcome! 






